May 1, 2011
Bruce McRae

Verizon Wireless
67 Whippany Rd.

Whippany, New Jersey 07981

Mr. McRae:

It was a pleasure meeting with you last Friday, and I wanted to thank you for taking the time to meet with me.  The work that you’re doing at Verizon Wireless is both economically interesting and intellectually challenging.  Being a part of Verizon as an entry level software engineer is a great fit with my career aspirations.

If you have a question about anything we discussed during the interview, or something that appears on my resume, please do not hesitate to contact me at 201-555-1212.  I look forward to hearing back from you.

Sincerely,

Sally McGraw
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